
This email is being sent to all of the Superintendents, Board of Managers Members and Bookkeepers we 
have on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you received this email in error please forward to the appropriate 
party and contact Yvonne Gamble (Yvonne.Gamble@meritain.com) at the Metro East Service Office of 
Meritain Health to update the contact information. 
 
Dear Participating Employer Group: 
 
Please see the following message from the Care Coordinators at Quantum Health concerning hours of 
availability on Friday, February 19th. Please contact the Care Coordinators at 855-452-9997 with any 
questions.  
  
 
 
Good Afternoon,  
 
On Friday, February 19, Quantum Health will hold its annual company-wide event. Our phone lines will 
transfer to secure voicemail at 5:00 p.m. EST to allow all Quantum Health team members to enjoy the 
corporate function. The event is structured to honor and recognize members of our organization and 
their accomplishments over the past year. The Care Coordinators will respond to any voicemails 
received during this time promptly on Monday morning, February 22.  Please let me know if you have 
any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
JENNY EBELING 
Client Services Manager 
jenny.ebeling@quantum-health.com 
P: 800-257-2038 x1310 
F: 800-347-9660 
QUANTUM-HEALTH.COM 
  
        
Karen L. Giles 
V.P. Client Solutions 
Meritain Health 
 
Direct: 618.509.6081 
 
ADVOCATES FOR HEALTHIER LIVING 
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